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National Athletics – Katelyn Smith Fundraising Event 

 
Dear families, 
 
Congratulations to Katelyn Smith who has successfully represented our school at our Athletics 
Carnival, District, Regional and State Carnivals for Shot Put and Discus. Katelyn finished 3rd 
overall in Shot Put and has now made it through to the National Athletics Championships being 
held in Adelaide in December. This is a massive effort and an amazing result! With this 
achievement, also comes a big financial cost to the family, having to pay for travel and 
accommodation to attend the event.  
 
In support and acknowledgement of Katelyn’s achievement the school will be holding a fundraiser 
to support Katelyn on her journey. We will be holding a ‘Dress as your favourite Athlete or Sports 
Person Day’ on Thursday 30 November, 2017. Students engaging in this fun event as requested 
to donate a gold coin. This special day will be run in conjunction with an apple slinky fundraiser 
activity to be held at recess on the day. Students will be able to purchase a Slinky Apple for $1.00. 
Thank you to our local fruit shop for donating the apples! 
 
We strongly encourage all students to participate and help Katelyn towards reaching her goal to 
attend the National Athletics’ Championships in Adelaide.  
 
Thank you for supporting Katelyn Smith. 
 
 
Thursday 30 November - Dress as your favourite Athlete or Sports Person Day’.  Please 
give a gold coin donation.   
 
Recess Thursday 30 November - $1.00 Apple Slinky, available outside the Primary 
Classrooms. 
 
 
Mr Trev Mason 
 
 
Principal 
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